
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RECEIVE an update on the proposed contract for fire protection to the City of Pinole; and
PROVIDE direction to staff on the implementation of the proposed contract for service. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving this update. The future fiscal impact of
implementing the proposed contract, if approved, should be neutral to the Fire District.
Funding for the elements of the contract and the operations provided to the City will be paid
by the City with additional funding provided through $2 Million of previously approved
Measure X funds. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Fire District has been working with the City of Pinole in coordination with the County
Administrator's Office and County Counsel relative to a potential contract for service for the
Fire District to provide all aspects of fire protection and fire prevention services to the City
of Pinole.

The information provided to the Board of Directors today is intended as an update on the
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Subject: Update on City of Pinole Contract for Service



fiscal analysis of the proposed contract, the elements of service to be provided to the City of
Pinole, and the timeline of critical steps and important dates moving forward to meet the
contract implementation schedule. 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
Recent legislative changes require multiple steps and specific information be provided to
LAFCO as part of the application process. California Government Code Section 56134
outlines the specific requirements pertaining to fire protection contracts; and the City,
Fire District, County Administrator, and County Counsel have been working on
producing the necessary documents and reports. A status on each of the necessary
documents and reports will be provided as part of this update to the Board.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The Board will not have the latest information necessary to prepare for subsequent
meetings where approvals will be required to submit an application to LAFCO for the
out-of-area service contract.
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